To:

Occupational Therapy Licensees 

From:  
Donna Ashman, Executive Director

Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy Practice

55 Wade Avenue, Benjamin Rush Building

Baltimore, MD 21228

Subject:   
New Website Address – http://dhmh.maryland.gov/botp/ 

Please note that the Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy's website has moved and is now located at the following URL:

http://dhmh.maryland.gov/botp 

Please add this address to your favorites.

The previous address of www.mdotboard.org is no longer operational.

Jo-Ann Lane

Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy Practice

410-402-8552

